
Name: Cohen Gum 

Address:  Unit 106, 185 union street, Brunswick West VIC 3055 

Project: Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 

  

My name is Cohen Gum, and I live in Brunswick West, Victoria. My friend, whom lives in Collector, 

NSW alerted me to a proposed waste to energy incinerator near Lake George. I object entirely to 

Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in Tarago. I lived in Canberra for many years and I’m deeply 

saddened not just by the environmental damage the incinerator will cause, but I’m also deeply 

concerned for the safety and welfare of my friend, her partner and young child who live in the area. 

  

The NSW Government acknowledges in its own Energy from Waste Infrastructure Plan that waste 

incinerators impact human health 

“Populations can still experience health impacts when emissions are below the national standards, 

and for some common air pollutants, there is no safe threshold of impact”. 

  

How could the NSW Government in good conscience approve Veolia’s Waste to Energy incinerator 

knowing it will be located just 5km from a primary school and in a region where the majority of 

residents rely on tank water? 

  

I, Cohen Gum, have not made any reportable political donations in the last two years. 

I, Cohen Gum, acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

 

Cohen Gum 

hello@cohengum.com 

0401973759 
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